
" We're excited to announce the launch of our Inkjet and
Laser Printer Cartridge Recycling Program!

For every cartridge recycled, we will be raising money
for Woodfern HSA.

Used inkjet and laser printer cartridges can be
dropped off in the recycling box across from the main

office throughout the school year.

Questions? Contact Lynne@Woodfernhsa.org

Every action counts! Let's unite to make
Earth Day every day for our planet!

JOIN US IN CELEBRATING
EARTH DAY!


